
 
    TO: The Salisbury Daily Times and The Ocean City Today Group 

FROM: Candace Savage, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer 
DATE: September 14, 2023 
SUBJECT: Public Hearing Revisions to the County Commissioner Districts 
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Please publish the notice below in The Salisbury Daily Times and Ocean City Digest/Ocean City Today on 
September 28, 2023 and October 5, 2023. 
 
 

NOTICE OF  
PUBLIC HEARING FOR 

REVISIONS TO THE 
COUNTY COMMISSIONER DISTRICTS 
WORCESTER COUNTY, MARYLAND 

 
The Worcester County Commissioners will hold a public hearing to receive public input on the proposed revisions 
to the County Commissioner Election Districts pursuant to Section 2-102 of the Worcester County Government 
Article. The County Commissioners will hold a  
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
on 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2023 
at 10:35 a.m. 

IN THE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING ROOM 
WORCESTER COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER – ROOM 1101 

ONE WEST MARKET STREET 
SNOW HILL, MARYLAND 21863 

 
Maps are available to view electronically by visiting www.co.worcester.md.us or by contacting the Department of 
Development, Review and Permitting, Worcester County Government Center, One West Market Street, Room 
1201, Snow Hill, Maryland 21863 Monday through Friday from 8:00 A.M. and 4:30 P.M. (except holidays), at (410) 
632-1200. 
 

THE WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
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